
Should the Mill Lane phone box  
be removed?  
 
Following vandalism of the phone box in Mill Lane, letters 
were sent to some of the residents nearby, asking 
whether the phone box should be removed or not. About 
30 letters were delivered and ten responses received to 
date. Eight of these are in favour of the phone box being 
removed and two against. The Parish Council would like 
to give all the residents of the parish an opportunity to 
comment.  
 
Please email the council clerk on hbparishcouncil@lineone.net or send 
your views to the council office at Herne Mill. 
 
Yes the phone box should be removed  
 
No the phone box should not be removed  
 
Any other comments? 
 
 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
Please print this page off and return to: Monica Blyth, Parish Council 
Office, Herne, Kent, CT6 7DR or save and email to 
hbparishcouncil@lineone.net by 31st January 2008.  


